
 

 

May 04 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
As you may recall, we began our CIS (Council Of International Schools) accreditation journey in September 
2022 with a highly successful preparatory visit to our school by two experienced international school 
leaders, the report for which can be read here. In November 2023, this journey will continue with the next 
stage of the accreditation process, namely a team evaluation visit to DBS Wakra by a larger team of 
experienced professionals from other CIS schools. Although we are already classed as a CIS member school 
due to the positive nature of our preparatory visit, the team evaluation visit later this year will determine 
whether or not we become fully accredited. 
 
An important part of CIS accreditation, quite understandably, is an international school’s approach to 
global citizenship. To this end, we are digging deeply into this aspect of our school’s provision over the next 
term. This will include forming committees of both staff and students so that we can discuss our current 
strengths and areas for improvement in this regard, as well as seeking to collate the views of parents. 
Linked here is a survey for parents around the topic of global citizenship, and I would very grateful indeed 
if as many parents as possible could take the time to provide us with their thoughts. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.cois.org/
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